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Columbus Consolidated Government 

Bid Advertisement - Agenda Item 

 

DATE:  May 14, 2024 

TO: Mayor and Councilors 

 

FROM: Finance Department 

 

SUBJECT: Advertised Bids/RFPs/RFQs 

 

May 15, 2024 

1. Baker Center Driveway Project – RFB No. 24-0039 

Scope of Bid 

Consolidated Government of Columbus, Georgia (the City) is requesting bids for the 

Baker Center Driveway project.  The Community Reinvestment Department is requesting 

the services on behalf of Girls, Inc. of Columbus & Phenix-Russell.   

 

No later than five (5) business days before the bid due date, bidders desiring to do so may 

schedule a site visit by contacting Danita Lloyd at dlloyd@girlsinc-columbus.org or 706-

683-0809.  Attendance is not required, but bidders are strongly encouraged to visit the 

site.  Questions/concerns resulting from the Site Visit must be submitted in writing to the 

Purchasing Division, as specified on pages 9 and 10 of the RFB document.  The project 

location is 3535 Levy Road, Columbus, GA 31903. 

 

2. Public Safety Uniforms (Annual Contract) – RFB No. 24-0023 

Scope of Bid 

Provide uniforms for Columbus Consolidated Government Public Safety Departments on 

an “as needed” basis. 

 

The term of the contract shall be for two (2) years, with the option to renew for three (3) 

additional twelve-month periods. 

 

May 29, 2024 

1. PI 0011436 Muscogee County Buena Vista Road Improvements at Spiderweb Phase 

II (Re-Bid) – RFB No. 24-0029 

Scope of Bid 

Phase II of the Buena Vista Road Improvements at the Spiderweb includes the 

construction of two (2) bridges, one (1) of which requires Norfolk Southern permitting; 

construction of a roundabout at Illges Road and Aceway Drive; construction of Buena 

Vista Road east of the intersection with Annette Avenue, Martin Luther King Boulevard 

north of Brewer Elementary School, Illges Road, Lindsay Drive, Andrews Road, Morris 

Road and Ace Way Drive, as well as the installation of traffic signals. This Re-Bid 

includes an alternative for maintaining traffic throughout construction and an alternative 

for complete closure.  

 

mailto:dlloyd@girlsinc-columbus.org


Utilities were relocated in Phase I of the project.  The Annette Ave. roundabout at MLK 

and Annette Ave. were constructed in Phase I. 

 


